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26 June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Partial closures - EID and Strike days  

It is Eid for many of our staff on Wednesday 28th June (this week) and unfortunately given the 

high levels of staff absence (known fully only today looking at wider picture of staff absence), we 

will not be in a position to safely open the school for all year groups on this date. The same will 

be true for the coming strike days on Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July. 

  

Therefore, the plan is as follows: 

• Wednesday 28th June - Year 7 in all day, year 10 and 12 in for exams only (early dismissal 

once exams are over) 

• Wednesday 5th July - Year 8 and 10 

• Friday 7th July - Year 9 and 10 

All students working from home will have work posted on Class Charts and core subject packs 

provided by the end of the day tomorrow for Eid and next week for the strike days. 

  

Any parents, who are unable to find suitable childcare for their child during these days is more 

than welcome to send them into school. Please just contact the main office on 0121-373 3647 or 

email NBA.Enquiries@E-act.org and let us know so we can ensure we have provision in place. 

  

Thank you for your understanding and support during these disruptions. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Michelle Scott 

Headteacher  
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